Town of Weymouth Massachusetts

Robert L. Hedlund Mayor

75 Middle Street Weymouth, MA 02189



Office: 781.340.5012 Fax: 781.335.8184

TTY: 781.331.5124

MEMORANDUM 22 105

TO:

TOWN COUNCIL

FROM:

ROBERT L. HEDLUND, MAYOR

RE:

RESERVE FUND TRANSFER FOR WPD TASER

REPLACEMENTS

DATE:

June 2, 2022

I submit the following measure to Town Council for its consideration and action:

"That the Town of Weymouth transfer the sum of \$45,516.25 from the FY22 Reserve Fund (11325201-573100) to supplement funding from Measure 22_098 for the purpose of funding costs associated with the replacement of tasers in the Weymouth Police Department."

This need is #52 on the 2023-2027 Capital Improvement Plan

As of the time of the submittal of this measure, the amount available in the Reserve Fund is \$183,114.82